
Auckland Unitary 
Plan
Notice of re-notification of 
decision made on submissions 
to Proposed Plan Change 90 
(Private): 8 Sparky Rd, Ōtara

Auckland Council re-issued the 
decision on this plan change to correct 
errors in the decision notified on 13 
September 2024. All submitters and 
the applicant were notified of the  
re-issued decision.

The re-issued decision can be  
viewed on council’s website at  
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/
planchanges (scroll to Plan Change 
90).

The re-issued decision can also be 
obtained by emailing  
unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Date 11 October 2024

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101 
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


